
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
Bylaw 20765 - Omnibus Amendment to Business Licence Bylaw 20002 - Amendment #3

Recommendation of the Committee

That Bylaw 20765 be given the appropriate readings.

History

● At the April 9, 2024, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the April 9, 2024, Urban Planning
and Economy report UPE02202 was considered.

● The Committee heard from K. Berge, B. Dahlseide and K. Morgan, Edmonton Police
Service; R. Shuttleworth, Queen Mary Park Community League; N. Desalgne; S. Pon,
Chinatown Transformation Collaborative Society / Chinatown Safety Council; B. LaFleche,
Gordon Russell's Crystal Kids Youth Centre; A. Bolstad, Alberta Avenue Community League;
C. Morin, Arts on the Ave Edmonton Society; C. Kasur, Transitional Council for the College
of Massage Therapists of Alberta; and E. Estrada, Alberta Avenue Business Association BIA.

Related motion passed at the April 9, 2024, Urban Planning Committee meeting

That Administration provide a report, in consultation with Edmonton Police Service and
community stakeholders, with regulatory options and analysis to address the retail sale of knives,
including, but not limited to, potential amendments to Bylaw 20002 - Business Licence Bylaw.
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